State of Florida

Public Serbice Commission

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: January 14, 2000

TO: Mary Bane, Deputy Executive Director-Technical
FROM: Timothy J. Devlin, Director, Division of Auditing and Financial Analysis / \
RE: Deferral of item #7 on the 1/18/00 agenda-Docket No. 990324-EI -

FPL has requested that this item be deferred in order to provide opportunity to present
an alternative resolution to the issue in this docket. A deferral will not have any adverse effect for
consumers. Therefore, I recommend deferral to the next agenda.
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